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Richardson Co Courthouse to close to public

(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners have voted to close the doors to the
Richardson County Courthouse to the public until further notice due to the
COVID-19 pandemic.

Beginning Wednesday, telephone numbers to all of the offices in the Courthouse
will be posted on all entrance doors to the building so the public may contact the
office they need to perform their business over the phone if possible.

In addition, you can find further contact information at the Richardson County
website, ( www.corichardson.ne.us).

If need be, you can schedule an appointment to perform necessary business not
available through another source.

County officials encourage citizens to use the online services available at the
website to help limit community spread of coronavirus.

County Court and District Court will still be in session and persons needing to
appear for court hearings should call that office to gain access to the respective
courtroom. District Court, is 402-245-2023 and County Court, is 402-245-2812.

Driver examinations will not be conducted during this time by the NE
Department of Motor Vehicles. For further information on licensing questions,
please call 402-416-2240.

In addition, the Richardson County Sheriff's Office will be closed to the public
beginning Wednesday.

There will be no Vehicle Identification Number inspections until further notice.
Gun permits, inmate accounting and other services will be done by appointment
only.

For an appointment call 402-245-2479.
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